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Newsletter written by Olivier, Margaret and Nathaniel—Y6 pupils 

Epiphany of the Lord Mass 
We were fortunate to start the new 

school year with a celebratory Epiphany 
of the Lord Mass with Father Josephat.   

World Religion Day    
On Monday 17th January it is World Religion 

Day . On the day there is a celebration in 
school.  

 Pioneer  
Y6 Parents must pay the full amount
(£170.00) on ParentPay before the 

4th February, for their child to go on the  
residential on the  

15-18th of Feb. Here is a link to the Pio-
neer website—https://activity-

centres.naycacuk.co.uk/what-we-do/our-
activities/#activityGrid|pioneer-centre|1 

 
 
 

Dear Lord  

We pray for all the religious, in hopes that our world will become a better and peaceful place, 
as we celebrate World Religion Day on Monday 17th of January. 

Amen 

Attendance    
This weeks school attendance average 
97.9%. The classes with the leading  

attendance are Reception and Y4 with 
99.3%.     

 
R1— 99.3%   
Y1— 98.3%   
Y2— 95.7%  
Y3— 98.3%  
Y4— 99.3%  
Y5— 97.7%  
Y6— 96.6%  
Total - 97.9% 

  

Upcoming events. 
 

Energy saving week starts on the 17th 
January. 

 
St John Bosco’s feast day is on the 31st 

January. 
 

Did you know? 
Did you know horses and cows sleep 

standing up?  

Feel Good Friday 
On Friday 14th January it was Feel Good 
Friday. To reward children for their hard 
work, Mrs Grubham decided to give us a 
movie afternoon plus 15 
minutes of Just Dance. 
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